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May 30, 2023 
 
Michelle Charnoski 
Purchasing Agent 
Collin County Purchasing 
2300 Bloomdale Rd #3160 
McKinney, TX 75071 
 
 
Ms. Charnoski; 
 
It has been a pleasure working with Collin County and we very much desire to continue that service.  In order to expand our 
services and serve our clients better on May 2, 2023, we joined TreanorHL and the assets of McCoy Collaborative 
Preservation Architecture, PLLC were acquired by TreanorHL, including current contract work with Collin County.  We did this to 
better serve you and our other clients with a broader array of services and a deeper bench of experts in preservation and 
other architectural services.  TreanorHL has a long history of dedication to preservation architecture and a presence in Dallas 
for more than 13 years.  Together we will have more and better resources to fulfill this and other contracts for Collin County.  
 
As principals and shareholders at TreanorHL, Nancy McCoy and I will continue to work with Collin County and all staff from 
McCoy Collaborative are now a part of TreanorHL with no interruption in our schedule or office.  We will be here to continue 
working with Collin County in the same manner as we contracted.  We look forward to our continued relationship. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Greg Johnston, AIA 
Principal  
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o 214.977.9118 extension 7003  
c 214.449.2595  
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Cc: Faye Jones, CFO  
  
 
 

 

 

 


